

Dear Parents/Carers,

This half term, as part of our new Behaviour Curriculum, we will be focussing on our shared value of **self-belief**. This value will be introduced to all of our children through a whole school assembly. We will then weave this value through our teaching and learning to ensure that it is embedded in our school community.

At Blanford Mere, we feel that self-belief can be defined as a belief in one's own ability; that children strive to be the best they can be.

We will be using these mantras with the children:

I believe that I can do it.

I will get there, even if I cannot do it now.

I am proud of myself and my achievements.

Please support our school by talking to your children about this value and mirroring these mantras at home.

Kind regards

Mrs Crook